
Association Staff: 
 

Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com 
Website:  www.baldwinbaptist.org 

       

Positions Available: 
 
Barnwell Baptist 
Music Minister: 
Interim, PT, or FT  
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptist@gmail.com 
Or mail to:  
7780 US Hwy 98, 
Fairhope, AL 36532 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Elberta Church 
Full -Time Worship Pastor 
Email Resume to: 
admin@elbertachurch.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Organist 
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
 
First Baptist Church of Loxley 
Part-Time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com 
 
New Providence Baptist 
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
arlene@pfefferflooring.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Robertsdale First Baptist 
Preschool Teachers 
Email resume to:  
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 

Robertsdale First Baptist 
Part Time Assistance Teacher 
Email resume to: 
Littleanchorspreschoolfbc 
@gmail.com 
Or call 251-929-9355 
 
 
 

Silverhill FBC 
Part-time Music Minister 
Please send resumes to: 
Fbc36576@gmail.com 
 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 

August 3, 2023 

 
 

A NEW VISION 
TOUCHING FUTURE GENERATIONS 

 
     At our next Executive Committee Meeting on Tuesday, August 8, I will be sharing  

a future direction and vision process for Baldwin Baptist Association. This will  
involve much prayer, evaluating everything we do and then strengthening current  

ministries and starting new ones. We will be seeking God’s leadership for who and 
what He would have us be in the future. 

 
     God has blessed us mightily these past 109 years. Our mission never changes.  

Our mission is Christ’s Great Commission. We have a desire to serve Christ in the  
best and most effective ways possible as the Holy Spirit does His supernatural work  

in the lives of people in our county. 
 

     This new vision will give our churches expanded mission opportunities to choose 
from right here in our own county. Jesus taught us to begin His work right where we 

live. Let’s rejoice in working together as we move forward to a bright new day. 
 

     The Executive Committee will meet after our Ministers Conference. We will  
meet in the Multi-Purpose building at First Baptist Church, Silverhill. The Executive 

Committee will meet over noon lunch. We hope that pastors, ministry leaders and  
other Executive Committee members will be present. Lunch will be provided. 

 
Looking forward to a bright future. 

 
Rick Ellison  

Director of Missions 

 

KEENAGERS      

Thursday, August 10, 2023 starting at 10:30 a.m. 
 First Baptist Church Bay Minette 

 

(Bring a covered dish and a friend) 

You are invited to join the church family of First Fairhope for their first ever 
Summer Night of Worship!  This will feature the Worship Choir and Orchestra 

along with testimonies of God’s faithfulness that have become synonymous 
with First Fairhope worship.  Afterwards the literal “cherry on the top” will be 

an ice cream fellowship together!  


